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April 1, 1981

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas, 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I wish to take this opportunity to expres s my best wishes on the honor
that has been given to you by the local Conference of Christians and
Jew s.

Throughout the years, you have shown, not only in word, but in a
willingness to work for what you have believed, that our society
must give in the spirit in which God made us. I wish to add my
endorsement of this honor to those who chose to bestow it on you.

With every best wish, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend Richard Shirley
Chancellor


